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Wednesday 7 February 2024

D lriscilbw ftled,

RE: Norwich Western Link Road

Broadland District Council has, under previous administrations, repeatedly expressed its support for the
Norwich Western Link Road. The support of the council is very important to the delivery of the project,
and I know that residents are now looking to you for confirmation that the council remains unequivocal in
its support for this major highways project which will see nearly £250m of Government investment in
Broadland.

The new road (which is widely supported by residents; Norfolk County Council; the emergency services
and the business community) will help to grow our local economy, improve journey times, as well as
reduce congestion and pollution in our residential areas. And, crucially, it will deliver on our repeated
manifesto commitments to constituents in Broadland that we made when they elected us.

With Cabinet Members at Broadland District Council now openly against the delivery of this road, I would
be grateful if you could please confirm the view of the local authority towards this key project?

Yours sincerely,
L /Vvﬁm.

Jerome Mayhew MP
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